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Comments: My wife and I have been avid skiers and season pass holders at Grand Targhee for nearly a decade.

We love the vibe and feeling of a small ski area at a world renowned ski resort.  We were shocked this season to

see 10 homes being built above the parking lots.  When we learned of the plans for massive expansion, we were

horrified.  

 If these plans go through, The Ghee will become another Jackson Hole, Deer Valley, Park City corporate

nightmare that just chases local skiers away for the almighty dollar of the rich and beautiful who will descend

upon us.  The surrounding national forest will also be negatively impacted with an increased traffic load of people

and vehicles vying.  Additionally, Driggs Valley residents will be negatively impacted with the increased demands

on the local infrastructure.  Ski Hill Rd will become the nightmare of Cottonwood Canyon.

 Ghee lovers come here because we love getting away from all the corporate cookie cutter ski resort nightmares.

If you go through with these expansion, it will only be a matter of time before Driggs and the surrounding valley

become another Jackson Hole.  For the sake of tradition and a respect for the people of Wyoming, do not okay

the expansion plan for Grand Targhee.

 

Respectfully, 

Kent Eischen


